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FAYETTEVILLE SYMPHONY AND ARMY GROUND FORCES BAND OF 
FT BRAGG PARTNER FOR THEIR FOURTH ANNUAL FREE 

SYMPHONIC SALUTE TO THE US ARMED FORCES CONCERT 
MEMORIAL DAY WEEKEND

The Fayetteville Symphony Orchestra and the Army Ground Forces Band of Ft. Bragg partner 
for their fourth year in a row to perform their Symphonic Salute to the US Armed Forces Concert 
in Festival Park over Memorial Day Weekend. The concert, conducted by CPT Dae Kim of the 
Army Ground Forces Band, will feature musicians from both groups on the stage at Festival Park 
performing an evening of patriotic music to honor all our armed forces for Memorial Day.

The concert will start at 7:30pm on Sunday, May 29th in Festival Park, and is free admission. 
In the case of inclement weather, the concert will be moved indoors to Huff Concert Hall at 
Methodist University. Select local food trucks will be present in the park to be able to purchase 
food. It is encouraged that people bring their own lawn chairs or blankets to sit on as seating will 
not be provided. 

This concert is sponsored by Terri Union, Reed-Lallier Chevrolet, and the Arts Council of 
Fayetteville/Cumberland County.

For more information, please contact:
Julia Atkins

Orchestra Personnel and Marketing Manager
Fayetteville Symphony Orchestra

jatkins@fayettevillesymphony.org | (910)433-4690

The Fayetteville Symphony Orchestra, founded in 1956, is the longest standing performing arts agency in Fayetteville, NC. It is a 
professional, regional orchestra whose mission is to educate, entertain, and inspire the citizens of the Fayetteville, North Carolina 

region as the leading musical resource. Praised for its artistic excellence, the symphony leads in the cultural and educational landscape 
for Fayetteville and the southeastern North Carolina region.

This project is supported by the Arts Council of Fayettteville/Cumberland County with funds from the City of Fayetteville, the County 
of Cumberland, and private contributors.
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